

Sir Ellis Kadoorie (S) Primary School

9 Eastern Hospital Road, Sookunpo, Hong Kong

Fax: 2882 4520 Tel: 2577 3489

Web: www.sekps.edu.hk

E-mail: webmaster@sekps.edu.hk

2nd December 2020 Notice 36 /2020-2021

Cancellation of the Briefing Session on Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA) System for Parents of NCS Students

Dear Parents,

In light of the lastest development of the upper respiratory tract infections outbreak and the worsening COVID-19 epidemic situation, the EDB has decided, upon careful consideration, to cancel the captioned briefing session this year to reduce social contact and the risk of virus transmission. To familiarise parents of P6 NCS students with the SSPA procedures and the allocation mechanism, parents are encouraged to visit the EDB Homepage (https://www.edu.gov.hk) (Select: Home > Education System and Policy > Primary and Secondary School Education > School Places Allocation System > Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA) System) to browse/download the following information:

- Information Leaflet on the SSPA System 2019/2021 Cycle
- Video on the SSPA system 2019/2021
- PowerPoint on SSPA 2019/2021, and
- PowerPoint on Education Support Measures for NCS Students and SSPA 2019/2021 (available by the end of December 2020)

In addition, the following documents in English and translated into eight different languages (viz. Indonesia, Hindi, Nepali, Punjabi(Indian), Tagalog, Thai, Urdu and Vietnamese) are also available for parent's reference:

- Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) on the SSPA 2019/2021
- Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) on New Arrangements for Notifying Successful Discretionary Places Applicants for the SSPA system 2021
- Notes for Parents on Application for Secondary One Discretionary Places for the SSPA System 2019/2021 (available in early December 2020)
- Notes for Parents in Central Allocation for the SSPA System 2019/2021 (Available in mid-April 2021) Should you have any enquiries, please contact the School Places Allocation Section at 2832 7740.

Gentle Reminder: Starting from 1/1/2021, all school notices/circulars will be distributed via eClass Parent App. Please login to your eClass Parent App ASAP. You may refer to Circular 10 or contact the school

office for enquiries. Thank you!

(Ms YU Hing-yin) Headmistress

Reply Slip Notice 36 / 2020-2021

Cancellation of the Briefing Session on Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA) System

for Parents of NCS Students

(Please return to the class teacher not later than 3rd December,2020)

To: Headmistress, I have read School Notice 36/2020-2021 dated 02.12.2020 and fully understand its content. Name of Pupil: () Parent/Guardian's signature: Parent/Guardian's name in BLOCK LETTERS:

Seize the Day

Seize the Day

Seize the Day

2 Seize the Day

Seize the Day

Date: